
Decision Report Cover Sheet: 

 
 

Council 

25 May 2022 

 
Cover Report of: Matthew Mannion, Head of Democratic 
Services 
 
Main report: Kevin Bartle, Interim Corporate Director 
Resources 

Classification: 
Open 

Localism Act 2011 – Pay Policy Statement 2022/23 

 

Wards affected All wards 

 

Summary 

At its meeting on 22 March 2022, the General Purposes Committee considered the 
report on the Localism Act 2011 – pay policy statement 2022/23.  
 
Following discussion, the Committee agreed to forward the statement to Council for 
adoption. The report is attached to this cover sheet.  
 
Note that the following pay ratios have been updated since the General Purposes 
Committee meeting: Highest to lowest from 1:11.45 to 1:11.43 and the highest to 
median from 1:5.58 to 1:5.57. 
 

 
 
Recommendations: 
 
The Council is recommended to:  
 

1. Adopt the 2022/23 pay policy statement. 
 

2. Delegate to the Chief Executive, in consultation with the Director of 
Workforce, OD and Business Support, Chair of the GP Committee and 
Monitoring Officer, any minor changes to the 2022/23 pay policy 
statement. 

 
 


